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March Newsletter
March's spotlight shines on the 
Sadie's spirit week, ending with 
the amazing black-out rally and 
dance on Friday.  From Monday 
the 11th, to Friday the 15th, 
students (and teachers)  dressed 
up for every spirit day that week. 
Included were days like Tinker 
Bell Tuesday (green with wings) 
and  White-out Friday (white with 
glow-in-the-dark design) for the 
rally.

During the spirit week, there 
was a Super Smash Bros.  
Tournament going down in 
H-14 during lunch every day. 
Eight teams of 2 people joined 
up and smashed their 
opponents in competitive 
games. The winner, who 
coincidentally also hosted the 
tournament, brought pizza to 
thank the players in the 
tournament! (There also may 
be another happening in May) 



2

Obviously we can't forget about 
the March Talent Show on 
Wednesday. March 20th. It was 
held during extended D-Back and 
took nearly the entire block. At 
the end of the show, our drama 
department came out and gave 
us a sneak peek of what to 
expect during Little Shop of 
Horrors, starting March 29. There 
were 13 acts in total.

UMHS Alumni Lunch was on 
Tuesday, March 19; and Tuesday; 
March 26. Union Mine alumni 
from different  colleges and 
universities to advertise their 
schools. Tables for every school 
were set up along Union Mine 
Way. Mrs. Galbraith hosted the 
event, but kids from Leadership 
came and helped set everything 
up and made sure it went well.
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The Sadie's Dance on Friday, 
March 15th was Disney themed. 
the music was awesome, the 
sound and lighting was perfect, 
and overall, everyone had a 
great time!

What's to Come
- Kindness/Inclusion Spirit Week   4/29-5/3
- Prom!   May 11
- Unified Sports Track & Field Event                   

May 3


